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Leigh Ing <ing.leigh@gmail.com>

Fwd: Amendment to Import Agreement
1 message

Leigh Ing <ing.leigh@gmail.com> Wed, May 22, 2013 at 1:50 PM
To: Audrey Ferrell <audrey.ferrell@tllrwdcc.org>

Please include this with PG&E Humboldt Bay's amendment request.  Thank you!

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jasen, William G. <WGJ4@pge.com>
Date: Tue, May 21, 2013 at 7:54 PM
Subject: Amendment to Import Agreement
To: Leigh Ing <ing.leigh@gmail.com>
Cc: "Kristofzski, John G" <JGKC@pge.com>

Leigh

I have included a summary of the changes that Pacific Gas and Electric Humboldt Bay Power Plant is
requesting in our letter dated April 30, 2013.

January 30, 2013 Petition April 30, 2013 Amendment Request

Waste Volume (cubic feet) 601.5 ft3 1,000 ft3

Waste Radioactivity in Curies 2,800 Ci 3,000 Ci

C-14 millicuries 3,071 mCi 3,291 mCi

Tc-99 microcuries 21,612 uCi 23,155 uCi

The January 30, 2013 petition was approved and we have Agreement 2-0028-00 for year two; April 27, 2013
through April 26, 2014. In our January 30, 2013 letter we stated that two shipments, one resin and one
hardware would be made prior to April 26, 2013. The resin was shipped on April 11, 2013 but was not
credited to the WCS disposal site until after April 26. The hardware shipment has not yet shipped to WCS.
Hence these two shipments planned for year one are or will be credited to year two. There is also a
correction to the Tc-99 estimated curie value. Therefore it was necessary to request an increase in volume
and activity for year 2 to account for the two shipments that were delayed.
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The term for this request thru April 26, 2014 remains unchanged.

Please let me know what is needed to clarify this information to the Commission. We are pleased to
provide whatever information is needed.

Thanks,

William G. Jasen

Contract Administrator

707 444-6515

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/

tel:707%20444-6515
http://www.pge.com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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